
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator 
 
RE: FNC Corporate Resolution Certification 
 
DATE:  October 2, 2023 

 
FNC is one of the companies that holds the City’s various investments. Periodically, 
these investment companies require the City to update the Corporate Resolution 
Certification with them. This is a routine procedure.  
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends that the City Council approve the attached Corporate Resolution 
Certification with FNC.  


